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*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those
who do not have regul to ils/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.

Dear DFA colleagues,

Associate Vice Chancellor of Environmental and Facilities Services Allen Shiroma announced his
retirement effective June 30, 2023. Allen has been at UCI for over 14 years and has played a
significant role in managing $95 million of campus deferred maintenance and infrastructure
improvement projects as well as implementing steps to improve renovation processes and
accelerate the completion of critical campus projects. Allen oversees both Facilities Management
and Environmental Health and Safety.

A campuswide announcement will go out closer to his retirement date that will include transitional
information (e.g., recruitment plans, celebration of Allen’s years of service, etc.). Please join me in
congratulating Allen on his retirement.

Thank you,
Mary Lou D. Ortiz

Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancellor
Division of Finance and Administration
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